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Welcome to Term 2 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Prep Students, 

We have had a busy and fun-filled start to the year, and we thank you for your support during  

Term 1. We look forward to the new term of learning and we are excited to share it with all the 

Prep students and families. 

 

This term, our learning includes: 

 

• Integrated Studies – the needs and attributes of living things (pets and plants) 

• Christian Studies – Christian Living- The Fruit of the Spirit 

• Maths – recognising, counting and writing numbers 1-20, patterns and 2D shapes 

• English – Read, Write Inc. sounds, speaking/listening, sounding out simple words and shared 

reading. 

• Fine and Gross Motor Skills – Continuing to develop our skills such as cutting, writing, 

crawling, skipping, hopping, jumping, climbing and balancing. 

 

We have an exciting and busy term coming up. We have listed some important dates below. 

Please take note of these in your diary: 

 

• Monday 25th of April – Anzac Day Public Holiday. 

 

• Monday 2nd of May – Labour Day Public Holiday. 

 

 

• Thursday 5th of May – Mothers’ and Sons’ Event: 4:00pm-5:30pm 

 

• Friday 6th of May – Prep Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea: 2:00pm-3:00pm. 

A formal invitation will come out to Prep Mothers to join us for an afternoon of fun. 
 

• Monday 20th of June - The Junior School (Prep – Year 2) will be having their Sports Carnival. 

Please keep this date free as parents/caregivers are invited to attend.  More information 

will be sent out closer to the date. 

 

We look forward to another great term with you and your child. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lianie Kriel, Ruth Byers and Renee Newman 

Prep Classroom Teachers 
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